By-Laws Committee Report
September 20, 2017
 
The Bylaws committee continues to work on the proposed revisions to the current bylaws. Currently we are on Article 8, Board of Directors, Section 8, Powers and Authority, (p) Voluntary Association Donations, which is approximately half-way through the bylaws. Progress through this Section is slow due to the complexity and inconsistencies we are realizing. Progress through Article 8, Section 8 is also slow because some revisions to Sec. 8 necessitates revision to other provisions to ensure consistency. We are making every effort to provide a comprehensive and thorough review and consequently well thought out proposed revisions. We have clarified verbiage and define terms not previously defined. Our intent is for this Section to be clearly understood by the members as well as the Board.
  
The Bylaws Committee informed the membership at the 28 February 2016 Membership meeting of our working holistically with the bylaws and our reasoning behind it.  We were pleased that they consented despite knowing this is a slower process. 
 
As stated previously our intent is to propose for the member's consideration a workable document that ensures the members interest are protected while allowing the Board of Directors the discretion needed to carryon the daily road maintenance and improvements of the roads activities of the association.
 
Our BLC minutes and Membership reports are posted on the HPPOA website.
 
 
Milton D Pavao
BLC Chair
